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without these taxes programs such as ours will struggle for funding in helping those 

who struggle with addiction. Addiction is an ongoing and growing program in America 

and there just isn't enough funding for programs to help those who suffer from this 

crippling addiction. families and lives are ruined because of these legal substances 

when people use them in excess or use them to cope with problems that they 

struggle with. I hope that this bill will continue and not be removed if so, this will only 

create more problems in helping fix issues in peoples lives because organizations will 

have to look elsewhere for funding. People's lives and families have been helped and 

made better because of this bill in the past and it needs to remain on the books.  


